
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 
July 16, 2020 
 
The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the Welcome Center in the Town Office 

Building on Depot Square.  In attendance were Lauren Järvi, Bryan Leblanc and Tim Clouatre. 

  

Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:00 AM.   

 

Bryan moved to approve the minutes from our June 11 and  24 meetings.  Seconded byTim.  

Approved by T & B 

 

Tim reported he’s continuing his progress on the Policy and Bylaws.  

 

We’re awaiting the document containing permission to have the Alexander Tree Service to 

access the CVBY via the adjacent church.  Once they’ve provided it we should be set to establish 

a date for the work to commence. 

 

The June 20 work day at Ayer-Hawkins went well.  We set a follow-up for Saturday, September 

12 at 8AM to continue with the work. 

 

We all signed off on the transfer of the Grove investment account from Wells Fargo to LPL 

Financial.  Ridgeline Wealth Management remains as our local contact. 

 

Bryan moved to adjourn at 8.34.  Seconded  by Tim.  Approved by B & T. 

 

Lauren Järvi 
 

Next meeting scheduled for 8AM August 13 

 

 

 

 


